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Ms Alison Wedgwood
NSW Ports

Level 2, Brotherson House
Gate B103, Penrhyn Road
Port Botany NSW 2036

27/11/2020

Dear Ms Wedgwood
Bulk Liquid Berth No. 2 (MP07_0061)

Operational Environmental Management Plan

| refer to your submission on 6 October 2020 of the revised Operational Environmental Management Plan
(OEMP), Version 3.0, dated July 2020 under condition 6.3 of MP07_0061. | also acknowledge your
response to the Department’s request for additional information.

It is acknowledged that the revised OEMP is a late submission, however the recommendations made by
the Independent Environmental Auditor, as outlined in the Independent Environmental Audit Report 2017,
dated 11 January 2018 have been satisfactorily incorporated into the document.

You are reminded of your obligations under the conditions of approval regarding the timing of independent
audits and submission of audit reports. | understand an independent environmental audit is due to
commence in December 2020. Please ensure that the submission of the audit reports and any relevant
required updates to documentation are submitted to the Department in accordance with the conditions.

You are reminded that if there is any inconsistency between the OEMP and the conditions of approval,
then the requirements of the conditions of approval will prevail. Please ensure the you make the
document publicly available on the project website.

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Lee McCourt on 8289 6969 or
Lee.McCourt@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely
[

Jake Shackleton
A/Director - Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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